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Welcome  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I would like to welcome you to our new parent guide for the 2024-25 academic year, 
which will give you an overview of what to expect in your childôs first year at Meadow 
Park Academy. 
 

Starting in our Early Years setting, staff at Meadow Park Academy ensure that learning 
experiences are tailored to the individual children and are appropriate for the interests 
and needs. We are aspirational for our children and view their time in Early Years as the 
foundation for a happy and successful future in our school. 
 

At the beginning of term, we have staggered starts to ensure a smooth transition for   
children into a more formalised learning environment. The aim is that by the start of the 
third week of term, all children are in full-time although we can extend this for some    
children if they require some extra settling-in time.  
 
Your childôs teacher will be your first contact for any queries or communications on a daily 
basis. We will also hold regular parent meetings on a rolling programme from term 2, 
(these will take place after school), but if you do have any concerns please feel free to  
request a meeting either at drop off/pick up times or via email. 
 

At Meadow Park Academy, we pride ourselves on having a creative and engaging       
curriculum and the children will be studying a number of different topics throughout the 
year. The emphasis is on creating independent learners by learning through play and  
children will have numerous opportunities to participate in specialist days and events.  
Underpinning our creative curriculum is the strong focus on more formal elements of 
learning: Phonics, Maths and Writing. 
 
I hope that that this guide will be able to answer many of your questions, but you can ask 
anything additional during our home visits in July or you are very welcome to contact the 
school at any point.  
 

I very much look forward to meeting you all at the Parent & Carer Welcome Meetings on 
Wednesday 5

th
 June, at 3.30pm and 5.30pm, where you will also be able to meet our 

new headteacher for September: Miss Kirsty Holehouse.  
 
Lucy Atkinson  
Acting Headteacher  Miss Holehouse  Miss Atkinson  



Our vision and values  
 

At Meadow Park Academy we aim to develop the individual as a whole - mind, body and 

spirit - by celebrating each childôs unique skills and qualities and targeting  

personal development alongside achievement and progress. 

We encourage our children to be creative, take risks and build character in order to   

maximise achievement in all areas. In doing so, they develop a lifelong love of  

learning through nurture and adventure, as well as the resilience to follow their own paths 

and contribute to our communities as responsible global citizens.  

Our values are to be...  

ò ò Pupils enjoy coming to school and are keen to talk 

about their learning. As a result of a carefully thought 

out curriculum, pupils achieve well.  
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Meet our EYFS Teachers 

Our Classrooms and outside areas  
 

At Meadow Park Academy we believe that having an engaging environment plays a  

massive role in childrenôs learning. Our spacious and well equipped EYFS classroom is 

set out to allow our children to access resources independently. Across our classroom 

our EYFS children have clearly defined areas that link to expressive arts, literacy and 

maths. Alongside this we have a large outdoor area for just our EYFS children as well as 

large outdoor areas for our whole school to use.  

Miss Parsons Mrs McHugh  


